From: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

To: Oliver, Alyson E. - PDR

Cc: Vonck, Kevin J. - PDR

Subject: FW: Parking

Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 8:46:29 AM

Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP
Principal Planner - Land Use Administration |Department of Planning & Development Review | City of Richmond |
Matthew.Ebinger@RVA.gov | 804-646-6308

From: Crist Berry [mailto:cristberry@earthlink.net]
Sent: Sunday, April 16,2023 10:45 AM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR <Matthew.Ebinger@rva.gov>
Subject: Parking

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

We need to continue to require parking as part of any planned developments. While housing is a challenge, so is
transportation. And Richmond does not have a system that allows individuals to go without a vehicle. Dropping
parking requirements only forces people to fight over parking on the street.

Sent from Crist Berry’s iPhone
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